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Inquiry into reform of business licensing in Western 
Australia 

Release of draft report  

The Economic Regulation Authority has released a draft report on its inquiry into options to 
reform state government business licensing in Western Australia.  
 
During the inquiry, the ERA consulted with government agencies, industry groups, unions, the 
ERA Consumer Consultative Committee and the public. In February 2018, interested parties 
had the opportunity to provide feedback on the ERA’s consultation papers. The ERA received 
20 submissions and 25 responses to an online questionnaire, which are published on the 
ERA’s website.  
 
The information contributed by stakeholders has greatly enhanced the ERA’s understanding 
of the issues affecting business licensing in Western Australia. The ERA appreciates the time 
and effort taken by all those who took part.   
 

Invitation for submissions 
 
The ERA invites feedback on the draft report. The draft report makes a number of 
recommendations and requests further information about problems with state government 
business licensing. Your input will assist the ERA to prepare its final report and 
recommendations, to be provided to the Treasurer on 22 February 2019. 

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Friday, 30 November 2018. 

The draft report, accompanying fact sheets and instructions on how to make an online 
submission can be found on the ERA website www.erawa.com.au/licensinginquiry. 
 
Further information 

General enquiries 

Analena Gilhome  
Ph: 08 6557 7975 | Mob: 0411 112 185 
analena.gilhome@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
communications@erawa.com.au 
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